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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO / À:   OHF Member Partners  
  
   
FROM / DE:  Richard Ropchan 
   Executive Director  
 
CC / CC:  OMHA Executive 
    
    
DATE:   Tuesday, 17 September 2002 
    
SUBJECT/OBJECT: OMHA Mouth Guard Policy  
  
            
 
As you may be aware, the Ontario Minor Hockey Association implemented a 
“mandatory mouth guard” policy for all OMHA Registered Players.  Effective January 1, 
2002, all OMHA players must wear a mouth guard for all OMHA sanctioned events. 
 
It should be noted that other OHF Minor Member team’s (ALLIANCE, GTHL, NOHA) 
players will NOT be required to wear mouth guards in OMHA Tournaments or Exhibition 
Games unless it is a policy of the respective team’s organization or Member Partner. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at any time.  If you wish to distribute this 
memorandum to your members, please feel free. 
 
Sincerely, 
ONTARIO MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION  
 

 
 
Richard Ropchan 
Executive Director  


